

## Meeting Minutes

Date 28.1.2023

### Update on accounts:

- Online Banking up and running - Tony has expressed some teething issues, which we advised Tony to seek advice from the bank

### 3) Update from Jack (Rubicon) on course hospitality -

- Food going very well, especially at the weekends
- Gold going well, however does die off at 14:00

### 4) Handicap Committee update: Glynne and Pete

- Handicaps all well, nothing really to report, committee have gone thru higher handicappers to see how they have come down
- WHS - doing its job with handicaps

### 5) General

- Sponsorship - three are to have their companies highlighted via comps
- Club competitions are doing well
- Social media to be used to boost club membership

### 6) Fixture list now up in club area, both Seniors & weekend comps now up, although ONLY 3 months (January to March)

### 7) AGM - to be announced today, categories to be announced (23<sup>rd</sup> February)

### 8) Membership draft

- 114 to re-join, 14 to leave and 14 Don't know

### 9) Trophies, along with netting for the nets plus sand to be bought, plus now we have monies for fixed tees

### 10) Club email addresses to be looked at, look at being more professional, to get emails directed to the right people at the club

### Any other Business:

- Hayley expressed concern at slope rating for ladies as its dropped by 10 to 100
- Membership to be increased to £45 as a result of the increase of fees from county golf
- D of E, Steve Walker suggested the people that do this type of course and take up golf and use Pitcheroak to complete their program
- Jack suggested we look into the netting on the putting green and 9<sup>th</sup> Green, as its getting very worn.

**Attendee's**

Stuart Gorton

Steve Walker

Bert Harris

Darrell Ashley

Pete Harrison

Glynne Harris

Adam Osborne

Jack Newman - Rubicon

Tony Jeffreys

Hayley Gorton - Snowball

Ian Snowball

NEXT MEETING 16<sup>TH</sup> February 2023 and AGM 23<sup>rd</sup> February 2023